
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  January 14 – January 20, 2024 
Sunday Service:  Pastor Anne Telford 

Service Assistant: Susan Waldie 
Scripture Reading:   
                        Psalm 139 vs. 1-6, 13-18 
                        John 1: 43-51 
Hymn Sing 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
11:00 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
UIB 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Broadview 

UCW Meeting 
Bible Study  

10:30 a.m. 
1:30 p.m. 
2:00 p.m. 

Thursday Choir 7:00 p.m. 

 
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  January 21 – January 27, 2024 

Sunday Service – Pastor Anne Telford 
Service Assistant:  Kathy Packford 
Scripture Readings: TBD 
 
L.I.R.R. Information Session                                  

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
11:30 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
UIB 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Thursday Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Friday Youth Group 5:00 p.m. 

 
 

SUNDAY SERVICE PARTICIPANTS: 
  January 14, 2024 

Service:  Pastor Anne Telford 
Service Assistant:  Susan Waldie 

Ministry of Music: Donna Graham, Margaret Ward-
Jack & SAUC Choir 

        A.V. Technicians:  Wade Hayden, Lionel Larcombe, 
Ken Hutchinson, Troy Sartison and Luke Sartison 
 

 

Grapevine: January 14, 2024 
 

PASTOR ANNE TELFORD:  780-458-8355 
Cell:  780-938-8981 

January 17, 2024 
9:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m.  

and  
1:00 p.m.-3:30 pm.  

Please drop in for a visit during those hours.  
anne_telford@hotmail.com 

_________________________________________________________ 
LAURIE SYMBALUK (Office Administrator):  780-458-8355  

Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
office@stalbertunited.ca 

 
 
 

SHROVE TUESDAY IS COMING!  
 February 13 this year!  

 5:00 PM - 6:30 PM in the Friendship Hall.  
This is the best deal in town that night, featuring fruit 

and whipped cream, and even gluten free pancakes for 
those special constitutions!  Please sign up to help if 

you are able.  The tasks are on a sheet in the narthex.  
We are counting on YOU! 

 
 
 



Warm Hands, Warm Hearts 
 
Cold weather can be tough on everyone, but none 
more so than the unhoused and disadvantaged. 
 
Following the success of our Christmas Sock Tree, 
the Worship & Education Ministry is asking everyone 
to bring in donations of new gloves and mittens. 
These will be displayed on a garland in the sanctuary 
until the Sunday following Valentine's Day (Feb. 17) 
when they will collected and donated. 
 
There is a pressing need for this, so please help fill our 
Glove Garland as a visible sign of God's love for all! 
 
Worship & Education  

 

HOLD THE DATE!!!   

St Albert United Church’s Living in Right 

Relations (LIRR) group is delighted to present 

the video, “Stolen Lands, Strong Hearts”.  

 As an affirming church, we invite you to 

embrace a better understanding of the Doctrine 

of Discovery and why it continues to be 

detrimental to progress in reconciliation.  

Please plan to join us on Feb 28th at 7pm in the 

sanctuary.  Refreshments and question and 

answer discussion to follow the film. 

The Eternal Bottle Drive is still happening 
 

Containers for revenue can be placed in the coatroom.  
Proceeds go to the family camp weekend in May at 
Rundles Mission. 

 

Outreach Christmas Summary 2023 

 

Over the Christmas season our congregation 

generously supported Outreach’s Christmas 

Project Fund and the No Room in the Inn cider 

and cookie fundraiser.  This enabled Outreach to 

make these donations: 

 

St. Albert Food Bank                              $1500 

Inner City Pastoral Ministry (ICPM)    $1500 

No Room in the Inn                                $1200 

St. Albert Community Village Bridge Fund  

$1000 (from our budget) 

 

In addition, Outreach packed 200 lunch bags and 

served lunch for ICPM at the Bissell Centre on 

December 17.   

Thank you, St. Albert United Church, for your 

generosity! 

 



 

COME AND SING YOUR FAVORITE 

HYMN! 
Grab a drink, a cookie, pull up a chair and 

sing 

immediately after the church service!  Such 

fun! 

Please write down your hymn suggestions 

and put them in the little box in the 

narthex. 

 

January 14 

February 4 

March 17 

April 21 

May 26 

June 9 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LADIES’ BREAKFAST LADIES’ BREAKFAST LADIES’ BREAKFAST LADIES’ BREAKFAST 

OUTOUTOUTOUT    

Invite a friendInvite a friendInvite a friendInvite a friend!!!!    

Meet a Meet a Meet a Meet a new new new new friendfriendfriendfriend!!!!    

    
January 16, Tuesday, 9:30 Socrates 
 
January 29, Monday, 9:30 St. Albert Inn 
 
February 21, Wednesday, 9:30 The Flame 
 
March 20, Wednesday, 9:30  Socrates 
 
April 11, Thursday, 9:30  St. Albert Inn 
 
May 27, Monday, 9:30  The Flame 
 
June 13, Thursday, 9:30  Socrates 

 
No Ladies Breakfasts during July and 

August. 
We will resume in September! 
 

 



EVENTS 
 

Hi there! It’s Donna! I’m trying to incorporate some new 

events for our church, would you be kind enough to fill out 

this short questionnaire and email it back to me asap (by 

January 21 at latest please).  It would be very helpful to 

know if there was genuine interest in these events. 

� Yes  Our church family and friends going swimming  

� No 

Comments -

_______________________________________________ 

 

� Yes  Our church family and friends going bowling  

� No 

Comments -

_______________________________________________ 

 

� Yes  Our church family and friends having a board 

game/pizza night  

� No 

Comments 

_______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

� Yes  Our church family and friends making crafty 

projects  

� No 

Comments 

_______________________________________________ 

 

� Yes  Our family will need babysitting for these 

events. The ages of our     

� No child(children) is/are ________________. 

� Comments 

____________________________________________ 

 

� Yes  I/We would be willing to help out with events.  

� No 

Comments 

_______________________________________________ 

 

Any other suggestions would be greatly appreciated!  Talk 

to me – Donna Graham at 780-267-2554 or 

donnalynngraham@gmail.com or at church anytime. 

 

If you feel comfortable, you can leave me your information 

– 

Name _____________________ 

Phone Number ________________ 

Email _____________________ 

 

Thank you so very much! 


